
Trisha VanderGiessen 
 
Hi Kerry,

I would like to submit a comment for the record in the Occidental Chemical Cleanup proposal.

My name is Trisha VanderGiessen and I live at 5630 Orca Drive NE, Tacoma, WA 98422.

First off, I was at the meeting on Thursday night at the Norpoint Community Center and I
appreciate the information that was presented. I recently moved to NE Tacoma from Auburn and I
am proud to tell everyone that I live in Tacoma. I do however want the Occidental Chemical
Cleanup to be cleaned up 100%, he proposed 41% i not acceptable. The residents of Tacoma
deserve to have a Hylebos waterway that is not filled with toxic chemicals but is cleaned up for the
safe use of people and the wildlife that call the area home.

I find it especially concerning that the proposed PSE LNG plant will be located right next to the
Occidental Site. The possibility of the a catastrophic accident between the chemicals already at the
site and the LNG plant having an accident or terrorist attack are too great for the residents of
Tacoma to accept. We will continue to fight against nothing less than a 100% ceanup of our
waterway and for environmentally safe businesses at our Port and in our City. Protecting the future
of our neighborhoods and the city I love so much is very important to me and my family. Tacoma is
on the verge of becoming a place businesses and people want to be, let's not go back to the "aroma
in Tacoma" reputation we used to be. 

Thank you for your time. I appreciate the opportunity to voice my concerns.
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